
Wadsworth Amateur Soccer Association  
General Meeting  
March 9, 2010  

Location: Knights of Columbus      Start Time: 8:07 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Frank Muhl, Dave Wagner, James Muhl, Jaimie Zakikian, Mike Skunza, 
Rick Rogers, Brian Patterson, Scott Simpson   

GUESTS PRESENT:  Amy Sutton, Linda Bloc, Paul Vukovic, John Kraft, Jeff Davis, Brian Billings 

Reports  
Monthly Minutes:  

 Rick motions and Dave  seconds to approve December board minutes, motion approved 
and passed.  

Treasurers Report:  

 John Kraft hands out report.  See report for more details.  Taxes should be prepared next week.  
Has meet with Jody    

President Report:  

 Rick Rogers motions to remove Jody from Treasury position, motion second by Dave Wagner, 
motion approved. Frank recommends Linda Bloc for replacement board approved unanimously. 

Vice President Report:   

 Nothing new to report. 

Director of Rec.:  

 Registration is complete. 28 teams reg. Over 300 kids. Needs coaching for C2-C4.   

Director of In-house:  

 500 kids signed up for in-house. Trophy and medals will be given this year. Coach’s meeting is 
March 31. Uniform date is April 14 and 15.  Dave says we need to expand the use of adult fields for 
in-house. 

Director Coaching and Player Development:  

 Full academy with u5 and u6, exploring U7 and U8 and U9 one day training.  

Director of Communication:   

 Deadline is March 15 for payment to play in Spring 

Director Select:  

 Teams are set, 8 select teams are registered. 

Tournament Chair:  

 3v3 is on for June 26. All age groups can participate. June 11-13 is Medina tournament, John 
recommends Wadsworth getting at least ten teams for discount. Fee’s range form $350-$425. 

Fundraising Chair:  

 Brian is going forward with the candy bar fund raising. 

Old Business:   
 N/A 

New Business:   
 N/A 

Announcements: 
Motion to adjourn by Rick, second by Dave, motion approved and passed. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Board meeting concluded at  8:40 pm 

Respectfully Submitted by  

James A. Muhl  

Board Secretary  


